Cork Three Faiths Forum invites you to a webinar on

Women _of Faith - Worﬁiny T oyerﬁwﬁ)r Peace

on Tuesday 1%t March from 7.00 pm to 8.15 pm

Presenting the work of two interfaith groups of women in very
different situations, one in Ireland and the other in Nigeria, both
promote tolerance, mutual respect and peace in their communities.

Sisters of Faith for Peace a Dublin-based group who nurture
peace and reconciliation in Ireland’s relatively new multi-faith
and multi-cultural society.

The Women’s Interfaith Council based in Kaduna, Northern
Nigeria is composed of Muslims and Christians. It is a forum for
dialogue towards peace and women’s empowerment. The cour-
age of this group in a situation where interreligious conflict,
intolerance and violence are a frequent reality, was recognised
internationally when the group was presented the Aachen
Peace Award 2021.

Following presentations, participants will be invited to engage in
the conversation via a facilitated Question and Answer session.

We hope that you can join us in this special event which offers us,
men and women, an opportunity to learn from the experiences of
these women of faith who work for the mutual respect, tolerance
and understanding so much needed in our world today.

REGISTER HERE

Once you have registered you will receive an email with the
link to the Zoom Meeting. If you do not receive an email within
10 minutes, please check your spam folder and if you are
using Gmail, check your Promotions and Social folders.
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